SUN SAFETY - Sun Cream

At the July 2018 Governors meeting it was agreed to provide sun-cream in school for
children to self-apply as a top up as and when needed.

This will be placed in 3 central locations around the school with a mirror for applying to face.

We are expecting parents to continue to apply a good quality sun cream before the start of
the day as this is only a top up and should not be relied upon.

Children will be self-applying the cream so if you feel it is going to be necessary for your
child to apply more at lunchtime or for an after school club please teach them at home how
to do this.

The cream we are purchasing is: Deb children’s UV protect sun cream factor 30 and comes
in a wall dispenser.

‘Sun protect is SPF30 sunscreen to protect the skin against the sun’s harmful UV-A (ageing) & UV-B
(burning) rays. Perfume-free and non-greasy, its photo stable formula contains a moisturiser and is
also water-resistant.’

If your child is allergic to some sun creams it is advised that you come in as a parent and do
a test patch. If there is an allergic reaction please let us know in the school office.




